To whom it may concern:

Sr Jesus MESTRE CAMPI, postgraduate student of th
University of Barcelona, has been awarded a scholarship by
The Anglo-Catalan Society to enable him to undertake
historical research in libraries and record offices in

Great Britain.

Please be kind enough to extend to him the facilities

normally available to scholars.

Max W. Wheeler,

Senior Lecturer in Linguistics,
Honorary BSecretary,
Anglo-~-Catalan Society.



